
MEMORANDUM 

October 27, 2022 

 

TO:  File No. S7-10-22 

FROM: Charles Lee  
  Office of Commissioner Mark T. Uyeda  
 
RE:  Meeting with Representatives of City of London Corporation  

On October 27, 2022, Commissioner Mark T. Uyeda, his counsel, Charles Lee, and his policy 
advisor and confidential assistant, Aaron Kofsky, had a meeting with City of London 
Corporation.  Commissioner Uyeda and the attendees, except Mr. Lee, met in-person, and Mr. 
Lee joined telephonically.  City of London Corporation representatives in attendance consisted 
of: 

• Chris Hayward (Policy Chairman) 
• Kerstin Mathias (Regulatory Affairs and Policy Director) 
• Alex Mills (Senior Global Trade Policy Advisor) 

Among other matters, the participants discussed City of London Corporation’s comment letter 
filed in connection with the proposed rule The Enhancement and Standardization of Climate-
Related Disclosures for Investors. 
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